


HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL MEMBERS

Our first major event for the year is the RACV GREAT AUSTRALIAN RALLY which is on
schedule for Saturday 23 January, 1999.

On the evening before which is Friday 22 January we are having a BBQ, a briefing for all the
Marshalls and officials and a working bee to put together all the Rally bags to be handed out the
following morning to the Rally entrants.

We would appreciate your attendance at the BBQ/briefing which will commence at 6pm, food
and drinks will be provided and you may need to pick up part of your Rally kit, i.e. a All British
Classics Car Club cap or a iron on logo badge for the Rally. Don’t forget that this is your last
opportunity.

I am attaching a list of all the Marshalls who have volunteered to date and to the areas to which
they have been allocated.

We would appreciate you being in touch with the Senior Marshall for each event who is the first
name of each of the Rally lists.

That Marshall is responsible for coordinating the activities at that particular aspect of the event
and he is your direct contact. So please get on the phone and coordinate to avoid any undue
problems on the day.

There will be 1 understand. - sandwiches, cakes, sausages and hamburgers available at Portsea
should you forget to bring a cut lunch. Drinks will also be available at Portsea and possibly ice
cream.

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of your committee to thank each and every person
who is assisting on the running of the RACV GREAT AUSTRALIAN RALLY.

NEW EVENTS COMMITTEE

Tom Cannon on phone number 9791 2949 and Ray Higginson on phone number 9370 5236
have taken the responsibility for one of our two event committees and Chris Gardner on phone
number 5942 7535 and Lyn Higginson on phone number 9370 5236 have taken responsibility
for the other event committee to vie against each other to develop better, more eventful outings
for you.

If you have any ideas or if you would like to talk about a concept get on the phone and talk to
one of those folk.

Remember they can not be effective as events committees unless you also both take part in the
events and give your imput.






http://www.islandne[.com/-a[\amic/a40sport.html







MARSHALLS FOR RACV GREAT AUSTRALIAN RALLY

Frank Douglas - Rally Co-ordinator - 9801 3411

MELBOURNE CRICKET GROUND MELBOURNE TOWN HALL

Craig Douglas - 9801 3411 John Gardner - 5942 7535

Rhonda Douglas Chris Gardner

Pat Douglas " Mike Bindon

Val Jefferyes Maree Thomson

Chris Jefferyes David Smith

Andrea Jefferyes Mario Napoleone

Tore Pannuzzo Sean Hamilton

Joe Italiano Josie Hamilton

Nello Mafodda Colin Jenkins

FRANKSTON PORTSEA

Tom Cannon - 9791 2949 Ray Higginson - 9336 7306

Heather Cannon Lyn Higginson

Bob Kilpatrick Bill Duthie

Peggy Kilpatrick Bob Talbot

Chenelle Kilpatrick Tony Hodges

Local Marshalls Ross Wolstenholme
Pat Wolstenholme i
Bill Allen ’

MORNINGTON Terri Allen .
Tony Partridge -

Tom Verney - 9584 3482 Patrick Farrell

Local Marshalls Sandra Farrell

our assistance is much apprecia

If not already assisting........c..ccanuieeann
It is not to late to help in the rally on
the 23rd January 1999........cecummnunnnnans
Ring Frank Douglas or a senior Marshall
. of your choice. ThanksS...ccezeueenasess
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